Test:	Primary 4 - Term 4 (SA2) English (Catholic High	n) 2020	
Points:	35 points		
Name:		Score:	-
Date:			
Signature:			
Select multip	ole choice answers with a cross or tick:		
Only sele	ect one answer		
Can sele	ct multiple answers		
Question	1 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)  1 p	t
·		······a.y · Z.i.gi.e.i (.e.i.i. /)	
	Grammar {10 marks)		
You can find	this book the library.		
<b>A)</b> in			
<b>B)</b> on			
C) into			
OD) with			
Question	2 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 p	t
During reces	ss yesterday, Ben and I surprised when we fo	und a wallet on a table.	
OA) is			
OB) are			
OC) was			
O) were			
Question	3 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 p	t
John ple	eased with himself when he helped the old man c	ross the road.	
<b>A)</b> is			-
OB) are			
OC) was			
O) were			

Question 4 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
"Pay attention. The principal an important announce	cement now!" said the teacher.	
A) made		
B) makes		
C) is making		
OD) has made		
Question 5 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Last weekend, we football at the park for four hold	urs.	
○ A) play		
B) played		
C) have played		
OD) were playing		
Question 6 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
While Meiling for the bus, she ate a snack.		
A) waits		
○B) will wait		
C) has waited		
OD) was waiting		
Question 7 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
pupils sitting there are enjoying the concert.		
A) This		
<b>B)</b> That		
C) These		
OD) Those		
Question 8 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Ali is well-liked as he is kind courteous.		
<b>A)</b> or		
B) but		
OC) and		
D) because		

Questio	n 9 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Muthu enj	oys school as he has friends to play with.		
A) fev	V		
OB) littl	le		
OC) ma	any		
<b>○ D)</b> mu	uch		
Questio	n 10 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
"Do you w	ant chill sauce with your fries?" Mother asked		
<b>A)</b> no			
OB) littl	le		
<b>C)</b> so	me		
<b>D)</b> ma	any		
Questio	n 11 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Section B	: Vocabulary {6 marks)		
I heard a _	cry for help from a distance.		
<b>A)</b> ligl	ht		
<b>B)</b> fair	nt		
OC) sile	ent		
<b>D)</b> va	gue		
Questio	n 12 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Mr Tan ha	d to pay a of \$100 after he was caught litteri	ng.	
OA) fee			
OB) fine	е		
<b>C)</b> co	st		
<b>D)</b> pri	ce		

Question 13 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Imran home as he had hurt his leg during so	ccer practice.	
A) limped		
B) strolled		
C) trudged		
OD) stumbled		
Question 14 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The construction workers wear safety to prot	ect their heads from falling objects.	
OA) hats		
○B) caps		
C) helmets		
OD) headbands		
Question 15 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Mother at me when she found out I had not co	ompleted my homework.	
A) gazed		
○ B) glared		
C) glanced		
O) glimpsed		
Question 16 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Siva's parents were involved in an accident. The p sending them to the hospital.	oliceman took down their before	
A) reports		
OB) opinions		
C) arguments		
OD) statements		

Question 17 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 4 pts
Section C:Grammar Cloze	
Paul enjoys outdoor activities. He goes     swimming with friends, Raju and Ahmad, every Saturday.	you
2. [ ] usually swim in the mornings when it B. is not so crowded.	his
3. [ ] Raju and Ahmad are good swimmers. C. Paul hopes to be as good as one day.	they
4. [ ] Ahmad is good at teaching Paul how to swim. Raju is very supportive and will always encourage him by saying, " are getting better, Paul!" Paul enjoys spending time with them.	them
Question 18 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 pt
Section D:Grammar Cloze  Mr Ramalingam is a transport ambassador. Twenty taxi of transport ambassadors due to the Covid-19 situation.  A) has B) have	drivers like him [has/have] become
Question 19 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 pt
His job [require/requires] him to ensure that commuters r  A) require  B) requires	maintain safe distancing.
Question 20 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4) 1 pt
He observed that members of the public [is/are] getting umeasures.	used to the safe distancing
<ul><li>○ A) is</li><li>○ B) are</li></ul>	

Question 21 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
He [hope/hopes] that everyone will work together to fig part.	ht this virus. He is happy to play l	his
A) hope		
OB) hopes		
Question 22 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Section E: Comprehension Close		
Tim was late for school. He boarded a double decker b	us and looked around for a	
Question 23 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Then, Tim noticed a bag that was left unattended. He in The driver stopped the bus and got up to check the bag		iver.
Question 24 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
" bag is this?" the driver asked the passengers. Not upper deck of the bus and came down with a lady.	body replied. Then, he went to the	е
		1 pt
Question 25 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	ıρι
Question 25 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	ı pt

Question 26 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
Section E : Sunthecia (4 marks)		

Section F: Synthesis (4 marks)
Rewrite the following pairs of sentences as one sentence without changing the original meaning.

original meaning.	entence without changing the	
Wei Ren does not like reading. His brother does not	like reading.	
Neither nor		
Question 27 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
Mrs Tan said, "I am going for my baking class."		

Mrs Tan said that \_\_\_\_\_

Question 28 of 39

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

#### **Section G: Comprehension**

In 1927, I was a student in Outram School We had just received our report books, i did badly in most of my subjects as expected. My family had just moved from Holland Road to Kampung Bahru a few months before. For my and it is, the move was a disaster. There were too many friends in my new neighborhood and I spent hours playing football. When my mother asked me to do my homework, I would often lie, "No homework."

5

Though rusty, I roamed the neighbourhood on my old bicycle. My marks went down. My teacher, Mr Doraisamy, wrote four words in my report book — Can work, but lazy. At that time, the principal would meet with pupils who were lazy. Mr Doraisamy brought me to the principal's office. "Pick the magic wand you like best!" the principal announced, pointing to some canes.

10

I inspected the canes and noticed they all looked the same. I passed him one. Smack! I went back to class in tears. I will never forget all that happened that day. I stopped being lazy and playful. I studied hard and when the next examination results came in, I had done well. Deep in my heart, I was grateful to him for performing his 'magic'.

15

Where did the author study?

Question 29 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The author failed all his subjects.		
A) True B) False		
Question 30 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The author liked his new neighbourhood		
A) True B) False		

Classivial Rei - I Tolessiona	online testing	
Question 31 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
The teacher did not assign any homework to the author		
A) True		
○B) False		
Question 32 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
Give 2 adjectives to describe the author's bicycle.		
Question 33 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Which word has the same meaning as "examined"?		
I <u>inspected</u> the canes and <u>noticed</u> they all looked the sa	me.	
OA) inspected		
OB) noticed		
Question 34 of 39	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
After being caned, the author became		
○ A) lazy		
OB) playful		
OC) hardworking		

Question 35 of 39

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

0 pts

### **Section H: Comprehension**

Mother was concerned about our diet. She decided that we had to eat at home more often. We were also not allowed to buy fast food such as burgers. My brother Meng and I did not like this new arrangement.

One evening, Mother needed to rurrout to get groceries. "Boys, I have left some money on the table for you to buy dinner," Mother announced before she left for Sunshine Market. After she left, Meng grabbed the money and smiled gleefully. I knew what he was thinking. "We are not going to Giga Burger!" I warned him. Meng pleaded pitifully and I finally relented. We made our way to the nearby mall and headed straight to Giga Burger!

There was a long queue and we looked around nervously. Finally, we placed our orders for two kid's meals. Each meal came with a Giga Burger toy spaceship! We went to a quiet corner at the back of the restaurant so that we would not bump into anyone we knew. They might tell mother! After we had finished eating, I announced, "Let's go!" Meng grabbed a handful of ketchup packets to take home.

When we reached home, we dumped everything on the dining table. Then, we grabbed the toy spaceships and started to play. Suddenly, we heard the sound of Mother's keys and quickly hid the toys.

"How was dinner?" Mother asked. "Fine. We had chicken rice," I answered nervously. Mother stared at the dining table. We had forgotten to hide the ketchup! Mother scolded us for what we had done.

How did Mother plan to change the family's eating habits?

20

10

15

### Question 36 of 39

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

0 pts

Where did Mother buy her groceries?

## Question 37 of 39

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Which word in paragraph 2 has the same meaning as the word "begged"?

### Question 38 of 39

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

0 pts

At Giga Burger, why did the boys look around nervously?

# Question 39 of 39

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

0 pts

Give two reasons why Mother scolded the boys